Capital CATESOL Area Chapter
Steering Committee Meeting---February 3, 2012 5:30-7:00pm

Round Table Pizza---Sutter Square Galleria

2915 K Street---Sacramento, CA 95816

In attendance:

Stephanie Anderson, Kate Caslin, Julian Elias, Leslie Freeland, James Strode, Amber Kanter, Jo Kellogg, Robert Wachman
Last Meeting Minutes


Last month’s meeting minutes were reviewed and approved

Treasurer’s Report

There is $1089 in the checking account and $1211 in the non-profit account.  The Cloudburst event raised $245 (not including online contributions) but cost $466.  Ideas for reducing costs and increasing donations for next year were discussed, including reducing or eliminating the raffle, finding a free venue, and holding it in December when people may be feeling more generous.  It was decided to give $1000 to the Food Bank and save the remainder for next year.

Spring Workshop
Most of the arrangements have already been made.  Leslie will send out flyers by e-mail and will look into postcards.  Stephanie or Leslie will check with Betsy about what the payment arrangements with the speaker were and whether she will have handouts that need to be copied.  Leslie is meeting with Branka on Feb 17 to see the venue and decide where to place vendors, food, etc.  James, Jo and Stephanie volunteered to arrive at 8:00 to help set up and Julian, Amber and Stephanie will help clean up.  Stephanie will bring name tags, sign in sheet and food.  Jo asked if perhaps some sort of healthy protein bar could be an option. A brief Steering Committee meeting will be held at the end of the workshop.
Volunteer opportunity

Jo passed out flyers regarding volunteer teaching opportunities in South East Asia and asked for help publicizing it.  She also asked for help getting desk copies of a particular textbook for the teachers to take with them since it is problematic to ship books there.

NorCAPS

Robert Wachman asked if the group would consider co-hosting a pronunciation workshop with Marsha Chan that they were planning on organizing this spring.  It was decided that there was not enough time to get involved at this point but it might be a possibility for the fall workshop.  Leslie will ask Don if our membership list could be used to help publicize the event if Nor CAPS holds it themselves this spring.
Elections
It was decided to defer this discussion until the next meeting.  
Next Meeting: Saturday February 25 after the spring workshop
